
Sec 2 Cohort Leadership Workshop on 26 March 2024 (Tuesday). 

Posted on 8 Mar 2024. 

Dear Parents 

As part of our school efforts to develop leadership competencies in all our students, all Secondary 2 
students will be par�cipa�ng in a leadership development workshop on 26 March 2024 (Tuesday). Please 
refer to the no�fica�on leter for more details. Thank you. 

Warm regards 

Mdm Magdalene Chan 

On behalf of the Student Leadership Commitee 
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1O_91yCulCBm9pWYCOWsUi9r7r08LKhAN/view?usp=drive_link

